
  

  

 

 

The sad news was just received from Golden Eagles member Gary Humphries that former Continental Captain William "Bill" Gilbert took 

his last flight West on December 9, 2020. Bill had been ill with lung cancer and finally succumbed to the illness.  

Bill was hired by Texas International on 6/8/64 and retired on 8/6/95. 

He became a Captain on 12/1/67.  He was also a Check Airman for many years. 

 

He is survived by his wife Barbara of 60 + years and 2 daughters,  Kelly and Candy. 

Their home address is: 3109 Bluffview Drive, Garland, Tx 75043. 

Phone number: (972) 303-4325. 

 

The Golden Eagles sends condolences to Captain Gilbert`s family and we wish them peace and comfort at this difficult time. RIP 

Captain, and Godspeed on your final flight west.  

 

Additional information will be provided as it is received.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles EVP/Email Coordinator 
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